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IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

Tomorrow    ParentLink Meeting, 7:30pm in the staffroom 
Tuesday 18th May   Year 5-8 Rippa Tournament at Ngati Toa  
Friday 21st May    Pink Shirt Day – Speak Up/Stand Together/Stop Bullying 
Friday 21st May    Full School Assembly @ 11.45am 
Tuesday 1st June   School Photos 
Wednesday 2nd June   School Cross Country – timetable below 
Friday 4th June    Teachers Only Day – Professional Development  
Monday 7th June   Queen’s Birthday – SCHOOL CLOSED 
Saturday 26th June   Quiz Night – Paremata School Hall 7pm 
 

 
Kia ora tātou  
 

 
School Markets 
We had a very successful market on Saturday with approx. $1,100 being raised. Many thanks to the Markets 
Committee who are all working hard to ensure the markets are a success. The vege bags, eggs, honey and 
home baking are all very popular and I have had some great feedback from the wider community. If you 
would like a stall at our next market on Saturday 19th June, please email markets@paremata.school.nz 

 
Meeting tomorrow, Thursday 13th May @ 7:30pm in the staffroom 
All welcome – bring a friend and meet some new families. Any questions contact 

paremataschoolPTA@gmail.com 
 
Teacher Only Day – School Closed 
As part of the current Teachers Collective Agreement, we are holding our first teacher only 
day of the year on Friday 4th June. This means school is closed for instruction. Teachers are 
using this day for Curriculum Professional Development. Thank you for your support with this. 
 
Mid-Year Reporting on Seesaw 
We are trialling the way we report to parents with our mid-year reports this year. The traditional mid-year 
school report is being replaced with an online report through the Seesaw app, which will feature examples 
of your child's schoolwork and teacher commentary. If you are not yet signed up with the Seesaw app please 
can you contact your child's teacher. More details on this will follow in the coming weeks. 
Parent/Student/Teacher conferences will be held early in term 3 as usual. 
 
School Centenary 

We are holding our school centenary on 12 and 13 of November and the organisation is well 
underway. If you know of any ex pupils, please can you let them know as we would love to 
see as many of our old school community as possible. Email address 

100years@paremata.school.nz. An information sheet with the ‘Order of Events’ will be available soon. 



2. 
 
Lost Property – Jackets 

There are a number of lovely jackets in the lost property that have not been sent to a 
charity in the hope that families realise that they are not in their cupboards.  If you are 
missing a jacket, please have a look in the lost property.  Please name your clothing, this 
way items can be returned to your child straight away.  

 
Skateboard Competition 
Well done to all the Year 8 boys who took part in the Under 15 skateboarding competition over the 
weekend. Braxton came first and Aubrey second with Josh also making the final. Congratulations to you all 
keep up the practice! 
 
 
Nga mihi nui  - Matua Bryce 
 

 
PAREMATA SCHOOL NETBALL - SATURDAY 15TH MAY 
Please note that Paremata Panthers and Paremata Pulse both have 2 games this weekend 
9:00am court 3 - Paremata Panthers v Discovery Swifts 
10:50am court 2 - Paremata Panthers v Discovery Diamonds 
1:40pm Court 3 - Paremata Pulse v Pauatahanui Rockets 
3:00pm Court 4 - Paremata Pulse v Adventure Opals 
3:00pm Court 3 - Paremata Pumas v Hampton Hill Hot Shots 
 
GIRLS SELF DEFENCE 2021 
Many thanks to Sally from the Girls Self Defence Project Aotearoa NZ for a great course with our year 8 
students this week. We look forward to the year 4/5 course in a few weeks’ time. 

 
 
SCHOOL PHOTOS 
Photo day will be Tuesday 1st June. Rooms 1A, 1B and 9 (new entrants 
classes) and netball teams will have their photos taken in November. 

 

 

 

PAREMATA SCHOOL MONTHLY MARKETS 
https://www.facebook.com/marketsparemataschool/

NEXT MARKET – SATURDAY 19TH JUNE, 10:00am – 2:00pm
 
Please contact the office 233 1339 or email markets@paremata.school.nz if you would like a stall. 
$20.00 per stall, children stall’s $10.00 (must be accompanied by adult) 
 

     Wanted - Egg Cartons for 1 dozen eggs (Please drop off at the office) 



CROSS COUNTRY - Request For Parent Helpers For Cross-Country -  Wednesday 2nd June 
In week 5 this term, we have our school cross-country. The Kauri Team are responsible for 
organising this event and we need some parent helpers to come along on the day and be marshals. 
The cross country is on Wednesday 2nd June and we have two postponement dates on the 3rd and 
9th of June. As you can see on the timetable below, the day starts at 9am with the year 8 boys 
and finishes at 12:30pm with the 5 year old students. Please let us know if you are able to help. 
Often the marshals get the best view of the race being out on the course and it is important 
for us to ensure our students’ safety. 
 
If you are able to help, please email Rachel Hall rachelh@paremata.school.nz  with the 
following information: 
 Your name 
 Time you are available - eg: 8:50am - 12:30pm, 8:50am - 10:40pm or 10:50am - 12:30pm. 
 Name of your child/ children and their class and year group. 
 Phone number and email address. 

 

 

Year 8 boys 
 9:05 – Warm up 
 9:10 – Run 

 
Year 8 girls 

 9:15 – Warm up 
 9:20 - Run 

Year 7 boys 
 9:25 - Warm up 
 9:30 - Run 

Year 7 girls 
 9:35 – Warm up 
 9:40 - Run 

Year 6 boys 
 9:45 – Warm up 
 9:50 - Run 

 
Year 6 girls 

 9:55 – Warm up 
 10:00 - Run 

 
Year 5 boys 

 10:05 - Warm up 
 10:10 - Run 

Year 5 girls 
 10:15 - Warm up 
 10:20 - Run 

Year 4 boys 
 11:05 - Warm up 
 11:10 - Run 

Year 4 girls 
 11:15 – Warm up 
 11:20 - Run 

Year 3 boys 
 11:25 - Warm up 
 11:30 - Run 

Year 3 girls 
 11:35 - Warm up 
 11:40 - Run 

6 year old boys 
 11:45 - Warm up 
 11:50 - Run 

6 year old girls 
 11:55 – Warm up 
 12:00 - Run 

5 year old boys 
 12:05 - Warm up 
 12:10 - Run 

5 year old girls 
 12:15 - Warm-up 
 12:20 - Run 



 
 
 
 
 
 
SAVE THE DATE! SATURDAY 26 JUNE 
 
It's the Paremata School Quiz night - get a team 
together or we can put you on a table. It will be a fun 
night with epic prizes and raffles. Prizes for best 
themed teams.  A great chance to build the school 
community and meet some other parents.  
 
More details to follow in coming weeks – tickets on 
sale 1st June. 
 
Do you own a business or work in a business that 
could donate prizes to add to our auctions / raffles? 
We'll provide promotion leading up and on the night 
- please contact Kate on angus.kate@gmail.com 
 

 
 
 

 
 

TICKETS STILL AVAILABLE   - TO BE DRAWN ON JUNE 21ST – 200 TICKETS 
 
ALL BLACK/SMALL BLACKS RAFFLE $2.00 PER TICKET OR 3 FOR $5.00 
Small Blacks school bag 
Small Blacks rugby ball with kicking tee  
Signed All Blacks Shirt – 2018 Vista Northern Tour  
      All Blacks Squad     (Adidas Size Large) 
Laminated list of signatures 
Certificate of Authenticity for the shirt 

PAREMATA SCHOOL MERCHANDISE 
 Hoodie – no name on back $45 (order now) 
 Hoodie – with name on back $55 
 Caps - $15        
 Bucket Hats - $15 
 Tea Towels - $12 / Tote Bags - $15 
 Honey - $6 each 250g or 2 for $10 

 
These are displayed in the cabinet in the school foyer 

 
 
ENTERTAINMENT PUBLICATIONS 
https://www.entertainmentbook.co.nz/orderbooks/104u135   



  

 
KELLY SPORTS WINTER WARM UP SPORTS! – TERM 2 (Yrs. 0-4) – Friday’s 3:05-4:05pm 
Kelly Sports will be back in Term 2 with their fun and exciting classes. Come and try Football, Basketball, Netball 
and Rippa Rugby!  It’s a great way to try new sports, learn new skills and improve ability. 
We use games & drills to teach game sense and team play. Learn the fundamental skills for all sports – throwing, 
running, jumping, striking, balance and many more – all while having a great time! 
Sessions start Friday 14 May 2021, cost is $96 for 8 weeks. For full details and to enrol into our programmes 
visit www.kellysports.co.nz email adminwgtn@kellysports.co.nz or call 04 972 7201   

  
       
 
 


